
PREMIER NEWS 

December 1, 2019 

Upcoming Events: 

December 1 Tuition Due  

December 23-26 Gym 

Closed 

December 25 Christmas 

December 31-Jan 1 Gym 

Closed 

Happy New Year  

Please remember that a 

withdrawal form is required 

by the 15th before a new 

month if you are dropping.  

Make-ups must be 

scheduled with the office 

and within 2 weeks of a 

missed class. 

No credits or refunds are 

given for missed classes if 

you choose to drop midway 

through a month. 

 

The Dream Starts Here 

PGR INFO:  

Christmas Break & New Year 

The gym will be CLOSED Monday Dec. 23 - 
Thursday Dec. 26 & Tuesday Dec. 31 - 

Wednesday Jan. 1 

Sweetheart & Heartbreaker Invitational 

For the 2nd year we will be hosting our Invi-
tational Meet at the Budweiser Event Center. 

Keep an eye out for more details. 

 

Coaches Corner 

Please do not drop off or pick up your child 

more than 10 minutes before or after class. If 

your child is 6 or younger please walk them 

into the gym and don’t leave until your child’s 

class has begun.  

Proper attire is required for classes. Hair tied 

back, bare feet, no jewelry, no tutu’s or skirts,  

& no gum. 

Please remember that when you are 

dropping from our program you must 

submit a written request by the 15th of 

the month for the upcoming month.  

Premier Mission: At PGR our main goal is to provide 

each child with the safest and most enjoyable               

environment to perform.  Although, we are a gymnastics 

facility we strive to help children grow in other areas of 

their life.  Gymnastics is an excellent base for all other 

types of sports, and develops self-confidence and the 

ability to work as a team.  With positive reinforcement 

coaching, every child should be able to reach their level 

of excellence in a fun but learning atmosphere.  

Merry Christmas & 

Happy New Year from 

all of at Premier!! 

 

 

 

Employee of the Month:             

Madison Ames                

Coach for PGR                        

for 5 years 

 

Motivational Moment:  

Premier Gymnastics APP:  Don’t forget to 
download our app to keep up with all the latest 
news. 

New Year Prices: Our prices will be going up 
January 1, 2020. Please see the front desk for 
an updated price list. 

“It’s the most Wonderful 

Time of the Year.” 


